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Dear Parent (s):





	Principal Pelley has challenged the students at East Rock Community Magnet School to participate in the Principal's Summer Reading Challenge. Our students’ involvement in this initiative supports and enhances our ongoing effort to help every student become a proficient and confident reader.


We would like to reward students, who are dedicated to this cause. Every student who Reads a book this summer, Records this accomplishment in the enclosed Summer Reading Journal, and Returns their journal to their new teacher in September will participate in a reading incentive activity. 


We are committed to bringing the enjoyment of reading to all students! Summer is a perfect time to read! Keep your kids' hands and minds occupied with a great book, or a few. The District’s Summer Reading Guide should keep them busy all summer long!




















	


	


	Only with your continued support can we achieve the goal of helping every student become a proficient and confident reader. Support us by encouraging your child to read this summer and throughout the school year. In this way, we are preparing your child for the 21st Century and to eventually graduate with skills that will prepare him/her to either get a job in today’s marketplace or advance to higher levels of education and training.





As Dr. Seuss so aptly states,





“The more that you read, the more things you will know. 


The more that you learn, the more places you'll go.” 





Sincerely,








			


Paula Daitzman, Library Media Specialist











Please remember to encourage your child to:


Read this summer;


Record all books read in their Summer Reading Journal; and


Bring their Summer Reading Journal Back to their new teacher in September.
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